
  
Newsletter 

Friday, August 25, 2017 
 

We have had a “fantabulous” first week of school!!!  
 

Reading: I will begin discussing the reading structure of Daily 5 in my class room. Daily 5 works while I’m 
meeting with guided reading groups. The students sign up for work on writing, word word(spelling), 
read to someone, listen to reading, and read to self. Read to self I do as a whole class so I can 
conference with them about their reading. We will also be doing whole reading of Miss Nelson is Missing 
and Miss Nelson has a Field Day. 
 
Writing: We will read books about a character who felt bad then by the end they were feeling good. 
Students will then write about a time when they felt bad in the beginning and they ended up feeling 
good about their situation. 
 
Spelling: Next week words are short o and short e pattern. Just a reminder we will be having a spelling 
test every Friday. 
 
Math: We will begin working on greater than and less than and putting numbers into order from least to 
greatest and greatest to least. 
 
Social Studies: We will be making a map book. In that book will contain the states that border Missouri 
and at some point they will be tested over that. I will let you know when that time will be. 
 
Reminders: Friday, Aug. 31 will be an early release at 11:20.  Please make sure your child knows what 
they are doing if their plans are different that day. 
                      Monday, September 4 NO SCHOOL Labor Day. 
I do a Bulldog Cheer each week to recognize students. 
 
Bulldog Cheer Winners 
                                                 Hard Worker          Lilly Deaton 
                                                 High Academics     Miles Harget 
                                                 Golden Rule            Abby Lewis 
                                                 Cool Kid                    Jaythan McCartney 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend!!!!!! 
Gayle Bainbridge 



  


